Jamie Cox

This is a ridiculous proposed regulation. there is no way that any company with employees who
work outside can possibly continue to do business. this would require companies to hire 3 x as
many employees to do the job of 1 today. there aren't enough people in this state. this would triple
the cost of any job or drive the rate of work being completed to a fraction of what is being done
today. Workers are adults and they know how to take care of themselves in the heat of the day.
They don't need an overreaching bureaucrat to tell them how to do their job or take care of
themselves in the weather.



